The weather is chilly, but we're keeping busy!

View this email in your browser



Head across the border on December 4!

Hello, High Tunnelers! It has been a while, but our next meeting date is set! We'll be meeting at a farmstead just a few miles east of Cedarville (and just a few yards into Nevada) on **Sunday, December 4 from 1pm till 4pm** and we would love for you to join us! The family at this diversified farmstead will show us two very different high tunnels in operation on their permaculture-inspired operation. Please sign up by <u>clicking here</u> and we'll send you directions to the farm. As always there will be tea, coffee, and snacks available, and most importantly, a group of amazing, generous, and interesting people (especially if YOU come!).

We also haven't forgotten our "tunnel raising" south of Cedarville that was delayed in both August and October. The crew there has received their tunnel from Oregon Valley Greenhouses, and is slowly but surely putting it up. If you would like to pitch in for a few hours or just observe the process and ask questions (while possibly getting drafted to help), please drop an email to ModocHighTunnels@gmail.com and we'll put you in touch with the folks building this high tunnel. If you are at any stage of putting your high tunnel up and would like some help, please let us know and we'll get the word out.

Finally, we're looking forward to a date (to be determined) in mid-February where we will be treated to a presentation from Gary Romano, author of "Why I Farm" and the latest, "July and Winter". Gary is an entertaining and informative speaker and is full of stories while also being great at answering questions. This should be an event not to be missed - please watch this newsletter, the Modoc Record, and the Herald and News for more information on that.

As always, please let us know if you need or can provide information about season extension in our climate, if you need help with your high tunnel, would love to volunteer with our group, or if you would like to host a meeting,

Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼

See you in a couple of weeks!



Join Hannah, Owen, Clavey, and Cole on Dec 4! Sigh up here.



GARY

Watch for our February meeting featuring author Gary Romano!



Need help putting up your high tunnel? Want to help? Let us know!

Copyright © 2016 Modoc High Tunnels Users Group, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list

